
In this half-termly newsletter we want to keep
you informed of the latest online safety
updates, as well as sharing information with
you about how to keep your children safe
online. It is vital that you know what to do if
you have any concerns about your child’s or
another child’s online activities. 
 

Dealing with cyberbullying can be tricky. Not all children
will tell their parents when it happens, and not all
children will understand bullying.

Click on the icon to explore the guide to dealing with
cyberbullying. 

IAI is becoming a big part of our daily lives.
There positives and things we all need to be
aware off when using this technology.
Internet Matters have put together this useful
guide. 

Click here for more information.
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Follow the link to Internet Matters Social Media
Hub. This provides many resources and guides

surrounding the use of social media. 

Character AI is a chatbot service that can generate
human-like text responses based on a user’s

customisation. You may have seen it recently in the
media. 

Click on the icon for a comprehensive guide to Character
AI.

A comprehensive
page of resources

can be found on the
school's website. 

Click on the school
logo to the left to find
out what is available. 

https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/e-safety/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/parent-guide-to-artificial-intelligence-ai-tools/#guide-to-artificial-intelligence
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-advice-hub/
https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/news-blogs/what-is-character-ai-parent-guide/#:~:text=Summary,part%20of%20keeping%20teens%20safe.
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/cyberbullying/deal-with-it/

